
Announcing the opening of the  

Fulbright-Nehru and Fulbright Kalam Fellowships 

Application Season 2022-23 

The United States-India Educational Foundation (USIEF) announces the opening of its 

annual competition for Fulbright-Nehru and other Fulbright fellowships.  Funded by Ministry of 

External Affairs, Government of India and the U.S. Department of State, such exchanges have 

helped bring the people of India and the United States closer together through opportunities that 

enrich fellows’ academic, research, teaching, and professional capacity.   

Alumni of exchange and scholarship programs administered by USIEF have demonstrated 

strong leadership in a variety of disciplines across the arts, humanities, social sciences and 

STEM fields. Outstanding Indian students, academics, teachers, policy makers, administrators, 

and professionals are encouraged to apply.  

USIEF is now accepting applications from Indian citizens for the academic year 2022-23. 

For details, visit www.usief.org.in.  Applicants may send queries to ip@usief.org.in or contact 

USIEF offices in New Delhi, Chennai, Hyderabad, Kolkata, or Mumbai.  

New Delhi, February 18, 2021  


